
Due to the current federal and state emergency declarations, the Minnesota directive to residents 

to stay at home, and guidance about limiting person-to-person contact due to the COVID-19 

(coronavirus) pandemic, the May 18, 2020 meeting of the Bemidji Area School Board is being 

conducted in accordance with Minnesota Statutes 13D.021 - Meetings by Telephone or Other 

Electronic Means.  Due to the health pandemic, the School Board determined that it is not 

feasible for the entire School Board to be in attendance and that it is not feasible for the public to 

attend this meeting as it will be broadcasted live to the public via PBTV (Channels 90 & 590) 

and MidCo (Channel 90).   

 

Persons monitoring this meeting from a remote location may submit a comment for the Public 

Participation of the meeting by emailing Carol_Peterson@isd31.net by 6:00 p.m., on May 18th. 

mailto:Carol_Peterson@isd31.net

